

8 December

## Dear All

We've had all sorts of winter weather at Caldbeck in the past week or so and there's probably more to come! Now seems a good time to let you know our opening hours for the coming weeks (weather and road conditions permitting) and also the last date for orders from our online shop.

First those opening hours: we'll be open from 11am to 4pm as usual until **Saturday 23rd December**. We're then closed 24th, 25th, 26th and also 27th but **reopening** on Thursday 28th and also open on 29th and 30th. We're then closed for about six weeks for our winter re-stock, opening on the first Saturday of the schools' half-term, **Saturday 10th February**.







There's lots of traditional red and green work in the shop at the moment, including Christmas decorations (like <u>Linda</u>'s Holly wreath) but also kits (like

<u>Jane</u>'s Robin), accessories (like <u>Chris</u>'s bag and various wrist warmers), clothing (including <u>Jean</u>'s hand-dyed sweaters) and a selection of <u>David</u>'s woven scarves, hangings and stoles.







We also make good use of the natural colours of wool and more muted dyed shades too. <u>Jane</u>'s pompom decorations come in a range of fleece options and colours while <u>Debbie</u>'s eco-dyed gifts use leaves and plants to create natural colours. The background to the central image here is one of <u>David</u>'s woven lambs' wool cot blankets - super soft. Then <u>Julia</u> has a new Naturals range of accessories with headbands shown here. There's much more too, with both <u>Susanna</u> and <u>Chloe</u> using natural Herdwick wool (crocheted or knitted respectively) for their designs, <u>Tracey</u>'s newest star bunting kits and <u>Alice</u>'s passion for yarn from native breeds.

If you can't make it to Caldbeck to see for yourself, we have new stock in our <u>online shop</u> and we're happy to take orders up to and including **Sunday 17th December**. That gives us a day to collect items from Caldbeck and get them into the last Christmas posting on Monday 18th December.

We hope you have a happy Christmas and very best wishes for a healthy New Year.

Best wishes, The Wool Clip

PS If you're planning to visit and in any doubt about our opening because of foul weather, please call the shop on 016974 78707 or check our <u>Facebook Page</u> for updates. Thanks.